
TOWN OF COLEBROOK 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
To hear an appeal from a decision of the Colebrook 

Planning and Zoning Commission and the Zoning 
Enforcement Officer, regarding setbacks on 
property at 109 Rockwell St., owned by Michael 
Underwood. 

 
The Public Hearing opened on  

January 7, 2019 has been continued to: 

 
Monday, January 28, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

 

Town Hall, 562 Colebrook Rd. 
2nd Floor Meeting Room 

 
 

Michael J. Halloran 
ZEO 

860-379-3359 ext. 209 


